
-----Original Message----- 
From: Steve Gallo [mailto:titus@chorus.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 2:10 PM 
To: Tolley, Sabrina 
Subject: Stop signs on Jenifer 
 
Hello 
My name is Steve Gallo and I live on the 900 block of Jenifer St. I want to say I'm in support of stop 
signs. The number of cars and trucks and the speed is a safety issue. It has been an issue before the 
construction on willy st. I've personally seen and have had close calls while in the crosswalks. Also, 
the number of new families with children in our neighborhood is up substantially in the last five years, 
I'm sure that facts like these can only be gleaned from someone who walks the street two or three time 
a day. If bike riders feel it is an inconvenience, please let them know that we the people who live on 
Jenifer see the issue as safety first convenience latter. 
Yours 
Steve Gallo 
 


